
Friday 25th August 2023

Dear parents and caregivers,

At this time of the year, we start planning our classes and staffing for next year. As part
of this process, we ask that our Y10-12 students indicate their subject options
preferences for 2024, with support from their parents. This is not their final subject
options form, rather it is used to help us with planning.

This form needs to be completed by your child, with the parent declaration filled in by
you, by Friday 1st September.

Please note: A final options form will be sent out before the students leave for their final
exams.

Students need to be signed into their Elim school account to complete this form.

https://forms.gle/sVQRYEpWeGhpMueo8

Ngā mihi,
Julie Nola

Assistant Campus Lead

julie.nola@elim.school.nz
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